
COVID-19 Update - RUSD Schools Cleaned on 
March 4: March 5, 2020 
 
RUSD Families and Staff: 
  
Based on updated information, we want to supplement the statement RUSD sent on 
March 4 at 7 p.m.  We want to provide you with the most accurate news regarding the 
coronavirus, now called COVID-19.  Yesterday, we sent out a note to all RUSD families 
and staff regarding students and staff at 4 of our schools connected to Rocklin 
Firefighters who may have been exposed to COVID-19.  We have received new facts 
that 2 of the schools originally reported, Sunset Ranch Elementary and Granite Oaks 
Middle School, are not affected. 
 
 As you know, we have taken additional precautions and cleaned 4 schools last night. 
Granite Oaks Middle School and Sunset Ranch Elementary were also cleaned but at 
this time we know of no connection to COVID-19. Again, yesterday we immediately 
connected with Placer County Public Health officials who informed us there is no threat 
to our students or staff. 
  
We would also like to take this time to remember that during these times of potential 
crisis, we are thankful for our local emergency responders who keep us safe from harm 
in all kinds of situations.  For that reason, we want to remind you that all official 
information about any connection to our Rocklin Unified schools comes from our school 
district. This is a time for our Rocklin community to come together and recognize the 
life-saving work our public servant heroes perform day in and day out.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Rocklin Unified School District 
 


